
 
 

October 21, 2013 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
We have had the pleasure of working with Noacon, Inc. on several projects, most recently two Field 
Service Centers for Entergy Arkansas in Batesville and Mountain View, Arkansas. 
 
Noacon’s personnel in both the field and office are top notch.   Their field superintendents are seasoned 
and are proactive in dealing with coordination issues.   They are truly builders and not just construction 
brokers. 
 
Their project management staff is well organized.   They keep up with the paperwork end of things in a  
very professional manner.    I believe this aspect of their work is second to none in the state, including 
companies of much larger size and staff.   This manner of doing business keeps the team focused on 
issues at hand and creates an open and transparent dialogue with the team of designer, Owner and 
contractor.    
 
Noacon’s estimating and pricing abilities are experienced, reasonable and thorough.   They have a mindset 
of partnering with the Owner to produce the greatest value not the highest cost.    
 
We would not hesitate to recommend Noacon, Inc. for consideration to any Owner for either a General 
Contractor Bid Project or as a Construction Manager for their projects. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
David Porter, AIA 
Principal 
dporter@polkstanleywilcox.com 
501.367.2243 
 
 
 
 
  


